
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Tavarez, Ike [lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2010 1:31 PM 
To: Terry Gregston (terry_gregston@nm.blm.gov); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Reed, Timothy; Pat Ellis 
Subject: COG - Sampling Notifications for the Skelly #611 and Tex Mack Fed. #35 

GOG^Skelly #611 well site leak\ 
•^Section 22, T17S, R31E, Unit 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

COG Tex Mack 11 Federal #35 Leak 
Section 11, T17S, R31E, Unit M 
Eddy County, New Mexico 

Terry and Mike , 

Here are two more sites Tetra Tech will be sampling for COG Operating this week. The Skelly #611 will be assess on 
Wednesday (8-11-10) and Tex Mack 11 Fed. #35 on Friday (8-13-10). If the spills are vertically defined, a work plan will 
be submitted for you review and approval. Please call me if you have any questions, thanks , . 

Ike Tavarez, PG ; Senior Project Manager 

lke.Tavarez(S)tetratech.com 

www.tetratech.com 


